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WELL DONE YEAR 6!

First of all I would like to say how proud we all are of our Year 6 pupils who undertook their 

KS2 Sats tests this week. This is the first group of children who have taken the tests since 

2019 and with that the first group to do so following the pandemic and lockdowns. The 

progress they have all made in spite of this has been remarkable and they and their fantastic 

teachers should be very proud.  I would also like to wish Year 2 good luck as they will be doing 

the same with the KS1 Sats from next week.

In other news all the children in school  will be getting a sneak preview of the 500+ new books, 

for our school library. Each class (inc Nursery) will be  coming to browse through them today 

and their teacher will be choosing one special book to read with the class!. 
Hav

e a great weekend

Mr MacGregor
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Safeguard question of the week
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We had some wonderful entries to this week's safeguard 
question. The winner was Amrah in 2LP who said' Ms Dee is 
very helpful because when a child is hurt she will put a plaster 
on their hand to make it better.'

Parent Reminder

Registration for all pupils is 8.45am. 
This is the time all pupils need to be in class ready 
for the school day and for some year groups there 

assembly is shortly after.

.We will aim to open the gates a few minutes earlier 
after some feedback from parents. 

Gates will now open from 8.35am.
 We recoginse on occasion parents may be held up  
a few minutes but please aim to have your child on 

site by 8.40am.
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WELL DONE TO 6NA WHO HAD 100% ATTENDANCE THIS 
WEEK!

Amazing Art
Look at these amazing  self portraits of the pupils in Year 5!
They used digital art to reinvent themselves as Greek mythical gods and 
goddesses all inspired by the book Mythologica.


